
West Waukesha Bypass Project Overview

170615_PB_01

Project Location

Connecting I-94 and WIS 59 via a new 
bypass expanding the former footprint 
along Meadowbrook Road/Merrill Hills 
Road.

WisDOT/Waukesha County Portion

•	 2017/2018 Segment – US 18 (Summit 
Avenue) to Northview Road

City Portion (Northern Portion)

•	 2017 – Northview Road to I-94

WisDOT Portion

•	 2018/2019 Segment – WIS 59 to US 18

Construction of US 18 (Summit Avenue) to 
Northview Road will be constructed in two 
phases. 

Phase 1 - Waukesha County

Reconstruction work began in spring 2017. Phase 1 will be conducted in four stages by 
Waukesha County and is scheduled to be completed late fall.

Phase 2 - WisDOT/Waukesha County

Phase 2 work consists of four major stages and is scheduled to begin late summer 2017 
with project completion summer 2018. Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the West Waukesha Bypass 
Project will run concurrently through 2017.

West Waukesha Bypass Public Involvement Contact: Cynthia De Vor 
Email: cynthia@devorpr.com | Cell: (262) 510-8901

West
Waukesha Bypass

For more information about the West Waukesha Bypass Project, 
please visit: https://projects.511wi.gov/westwaukeshabypass/

West Waukesha Bypass Project Contacts

WisDOT 

John Kanzenbach, P.E. 

P. (262) 548.6467 

E. John.Kanzenbach@dot.wi.gov 

Waukesha County

Gary Evans 

P. (262) 548.7746 

E. Gevans@waukeshacounty.gov

City of Waukesha

Brandon Schwenn

P. (262) 524.3585

E. Bschwenn@waukesha-wi.gov
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